From: Bob Steedman <globaldiscovery? @gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2019 5:59 PM

To: MOHAMED FAIZAL BIN MOHAMED FEDDER <faizal.fedder@mdi.gov.my>; Saranjeet Kaur <discovery254@yahoo.com>
Subject: Genting Valley - Meeting on 15 November

Dear En Faizal,
I am writing to thank you on behalf of our Group for giving so generously of your time when we met at your office on Friday 15 November. Many thanks also to your colleagues Cik Yusnita and Cik Hafiza.

We found the meeting helpful and the actiens arising, while not concluding our problems, do at least move us all in the right direction. We appreciate the efforts which you made to produce this result. We now await Liquidator Wong Ching Yong's response to your letter. In the meantime if there are major
developments in the liquidation process we shall inform you of them.

Thank you again for your assistance.
Yours sincerely,
Bob

Bob Steedman
Chair, Pro-Tem Committee
The Genting Valley Purchasers Group
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